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Honorable Representatives: 

As a registered voter that participates in every election, I am opposed to Ranked 

Choice Voting (RCV). A republican party plank is opposed to RCV. It is a complex 

system to reshuffle choices of votes that will disenfranchise voters in the selection of 

persons to represent the people of the state in various local and state positions. 

People question the integrety of the current voting system and this proposed change 

will bring even more questions to the clear choice of elected persons. When the 

system cannot determine the amount of separation between support of candidates, it 

determine the relative desire of a voter between the candidates. Thus the percent of 

persons voting will likely decrease with this system and will completely alienate a 

major political party that is on record as being opposed to this questionable system of 

voting. I strongly oppose the passage of this bill. 


